
 

8th September 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

KS4 Induction, Exam Preparation and Work Experience Presentation 

for Parents and Students 

Wednesday 15th September 2021 

  

You are invited to watch a video presentation about some of the experiences 

and opportunities your daughter will have available to her during KS4.  This 

video presentation will go live on the Davison website on Wednesday 

15th September at 4pm. 

  

The presentation will include key examination information as well as tips and 

advice to assist your daughter to successfully navigate her studies at 

KS4.  There will also be some updated information regarding work experience. 

It would be very beneficial for yourself and your daughter to watch the 

presentation at your convenience.  If you have any questions there will be a 

key contacts section towards the end of the video. 

  

May I take this opportunity to welcome you all back after the Summer break 

and I am hopeful we will be able to navigate this upcoming year with greater 

certainty as we look forward to getting our school community back to a more 

normal way of working. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

  

  

  

Ms S Binney 

Assistant Headteacher, Key Stage 4 
 


